INDIAN INSTITUTE OF CEREBRAL PALSY



Receipent of:

National Award for Best Institute for Disability: 2004

P 35/1 Taratalla Road, Kolkata 700 088, Phone: 2401 0240 / 2347 / 2348 / 3488 E-mail: mail@iicpindia.org; Website: www.iicpindia.org

IICP/FD-1/1/2020/396

20.7.2020

To Ms. Preeyam Budhia President, Business Development Patton Group 3C, Camac Street Kolkata 700 016

Dear Ms Budhia.

On behalf of my team at the Indian Institute of Cerebral Palsy, I write to express my heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation of the contactless hand wash station that has been installed at IICP.

This innovation to combat the crisis of Covid 19 is a great way to ensure good hand hygiene and promote safety for us all. Not only is it easy to operate but has an added advantage of being portable. Kudos to you as the creative entrepreneur and to the team at Patton for this excellent and much needed product. It will definitely benefit many, especially in these challenging times.

As a friend and well -wisher of IICP over many years, we have always depended on your willingness to support our organizational activities and carry forward our mission to help persons with disabilities. Thank you for your caring concern and commitment. We are most appreciative of all that you do for us.

Our best wishes for you and all your colleagues to remain safe and well.

Warm Regards

Miss Sonali Nandi

COO, Director Technical Services, IICP